
Update Your Contact Information 

 
Are you ready for a power outage? 

To help you stay informed, we send notifications by text, calls and emails providing information about 
wildfire safety power outages. 

To share these updates and alerts, we need your up-to-date contact information, including cell phone 
numbers. 

We know how disruptive it is to lose power. 

To help you and your family stay safe, we will always do our best to share what we know as soon as 
we can. 

To update your contact information, visit pge.com/alerts. 


